RENEWAL OF THE BOUYGUES GROUP’S SUPPORT FOR THE UN GLOBAL COMPACT

All five Bouygues group businesses and the parent company have been members of the United
Nations Global Compact since 8 December 2006.

Through this membership, Bouygues commits to adopting, promoting and ensuring the respect of a
set of fundamental rules on human rights, labour standards, the environment and the fight against
corruption.

We are continuing our efforts on sustainable development, which have been in place for several
years. At Group level we are spurring on our subsidiaries and providing them with guidelines to
ensure our policy in the long term.

We are working on an array of cross-cutting projects, including: eco-design in construction, the
reduction of greenhouse gases through our carbon strategy that applies to both our support
functions and the products we offer to our clients, the improvement of our businesses’ professional
standards in the field of Quality Safety Environment, and the enhanced reliability of our sustainability
reporting. We are aiso systematically integrating corporate social responsibility in purchasing, taking
account of energy criteria for IT services — Green IT, and implementing applied research and
innovation in sustainable development.

We are placing particular emphasis on incorporating human resources issues in our thinking on
sustainable deveiopment.

We also respond systematically to inquiries and information requests from sustainability rating
agencies, in a spirit of transparency proving that we are a socially responsible company.

As Chairman and Chief Executive Officer, | am renewing my support for the UN Global Compact, a
* source of progress for all our businesses.

November the 307,
Martin BOUYGUES




